
 

 YEAR 5 

Over the last few weeks there has been a focus on showing respect through 

the way we wear our school uniform at Beacon Hill. We encourage our 

students to wear their uniform with pride to show that they are part of a 

really special team. Listed below is a rundown of the uniform 

requirements for our students. If you have any concerns or questions 

regarding this please see your child’s teacher. We understand that at 

times people are waiting on uniform shop deliveries or haven’t been able 

to get to the shops for new shoes etc. Hats, however are a safety 

requirement and students are expected to have a black hat at all times 

 
Girls Summer Uniform Boys Summer Uniform 

Cotton black and white check tunic with 

black tab tie OR 

Black shorts and white polo with school 

emblem 

White ankle socks 

Black leather school shoes 

School Hat 

Black shorts 

White polo with school emblem 

White ankle socks 

Black leather school shoes 

School Hat 

REMINDER 

Just a reminder that school leadership nominations are due 

on Monday 21st September.  

 

 



Year 6 

  

Mathematics investigations open students’ minds to the possibility of multiple approaches, 

multiple outcomes and multiple solutions. When linked to the world in which they live, open-

ended investigations can help students see the relevance of mathematics within their lives. 

They also provide wonderful opportunities for differentiation, enabling students to feel 

confident and successful as they engage with tasks at their own individual level.  

Using the above rationale Year 6 have been tasked with designing and building a 3D robot 

which requires students to apply their knowledge and understanding of 3D objects to a real-

world situation. As you can see below the students had a great time working together to 

design their creations.  

 

 

 



 

Weekly Brainteaser 

 

 

 

First person to email Mrs O the answer gets five lucky stars and 2 Star Cards. 

WEEKLY SHOUTOUTS! 

 
 

 



FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

We often provide links and information to help with navigating the fast and 

ever-changing online world. Below is a link which offers advice on how to deal 

with children accessing inappropriate content online. Hope it is useful. 

https://www.abc.net.au/life/what-to-do-if-your-child-sees-something-disturbing-

online/10915842?fbclid=IwAR11tfcTTF4I2mjD7lPqIrpniz-gH0_kPBuQkmybRN3O4FCnrVcw9RWUquA 

A Year 6 student’s thoughts on Covid-19 

 

Hope you have a great weekend….. 

 

Stage 3 teachers 

https://www.abc.net.au/life/what-to-do-if-your-child-sees-something-disturbing-online/10915842?fbclid=IwAR11tfcTTF4I2mjD7lPqIrpniz-gH0_kPBuQkmybRN3O4FCnrVcw9RWUquA
https://www.abc.net.au/life/what-to-do-if-your-child-sees-something-disturbing-online/10915842?fbclid=IwAR11tfcTTF4I2mjD7lPqIrpniz-gH0_kPBuQkmybRN3O4FCnrVcw9RWUquA


 

 

 

 


